
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August 21, 2023 

 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE  
OF THE 

BURBANK-GLENDALE-PASADENA AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 
 

  
Due to inclement weather conditions, NOTICE is hereby given that the regular meeting 
of the Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority scheduled for Monday, August 21, 
2023 at 9:00 a.m., in the Airport Sky Room of Hollywood Burbank Airport, 2627 N. 
Hollywood Way, California 91505, has been cancelled  

 
Terri Williams, Board Secretary 

Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2627 N. Hollywood Way • Burbank, California 91505 • (818) 840-8840 • Fax: (818) 848-1173 


